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Operational activity 

As at 13 November 2024, the National Anti-Corruption Commission (the Commission): 

• is conducting 35 preliminary investigations  

• is conducting 29 corruption investigations, including 6 joint investigations 

• is overseeing or monitoring 19 investigations by other agencies  

• has 5 matters before the court 

• has 542 referrals pending assessment. 

Over the period from 1 July 2024 to midnight Sunday 10 November 2024, the Commission: 

• received 947 referrals 

• excluded 755 referrals at triage stage. 

Read about how the Commission assesses corruption issues and the investigation process. 

Corrections to misinformation 

A significant amount of misinformation regularly circulates in the public domain about the 

Commission and its operations. We cannot correct everything, usually for operational reasons, and 

to protect the integrity of our investigations and avoid unfair damage to reputations. However, we 

want the public to have access to accurate information and so, when appropriate, we will update as 

necessary a new section of the Commission’s website - Corrections to misinformation. Each entry 

identifies the misinformation, and corrects it with facts and evidence. 
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